
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Thursday, January 27, 2022 8:38 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20220000 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20220000. 

Angela Calhoun 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 12:01 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 185627 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Paul Van Lengen 
Telephone: (386) 585-9070 
Email: ClimbingOaks@yahoo.com 
Address: 2659 Osprey Cir N Beverly Beach FL 32136 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Paul Van Lengen 
Account Number: 
Address: 2659 Osprey Cir N Beverly Beach FL 32136 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/27/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00743-2022 

Florida Senate Bill 1024, filed by Sen. Jennifer Bradley, will destroy Florida's rooftop solar industry by making rooftop 
solar uneconomical. "Rooftop solar installations declined 85% in other states that passed similar bills." 

According to the Miami Herald (Dec. 20), " Documents show FPL wrote bill to slow rooftop solar's growth by hampering 
net metering," 

Like my dad, I was born and raised in Florida. I was always lead to believe Florida Power & Light was a "public utility" 
regulated by the Florida Public Utilities Commission. It now appears the FPL is a "political" utility regulated by Florida 

politics. 

Florida Senate Bill 1024 need to be tossed and "net metering" let in place! 

You are suppose to look out for the people of Florida and not the Florida politicians. 
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